
 

 

MacroPolo 
Paulson Institute 
University of Chicago 
 
Call for Applications: Student Fellowship 
 
MacroPolo is the in-house think tank of the Paulson Institute at the University of 
Chicago. Our aim is to decode China’s economic arrival across its multiple dimensions 
and to provide insights relevant to policymakers, businesses, journalists, and scholars.   
 
We are seeking Student Fellow(s) to work on a long-term research project on the global 
supply chain. This project will extend beyond just China, though given its key role in 
global supply chains, China will figure prominently. The Student Fellow will work 
closely with the project team to conduct extensive research on relevant industries 
and specific technologies behind certain products, examining both upstream and 
downstream industries, as well as specific firms, in the supply chain. The Student 
Fellow will also have the opportunity to be involved in the product development 
aspects of the project. 
 
The Student Fellowship program is conducted in partnership with the University of 
Chicago and is available to applicants who are currently enrolled at either the 
undergraduate or graduate level. This is a paid position and will require up to 20 hours 
of work per week, preferably in our downtown office, with flexibility for remote work.  
 
Qualified applicants should have a demonstrable interest in both China and 
international economics and be comfortable doing both qualitative and quantitative 
research. Advanced Chinese-language reading capability is highly preferred. Applicants 
should be able to start the fellowship immediately and commit until Summer 2019. 
 
Applicants should send a one-page résumé and a writing sample to Neil Thomas at: 
nthomas@paulsoninstitute.org 
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